
As a Director for a public municipal wastewater collections and treatment system, I support providing appropriate information on 
packaging with contents that if directed to a wastewater collections and treatment system can produce negative impacts on lift 
station systems and lead to potential overflows and spills. The reduction of these types of materials being put into a wastewater 
system is a public benefit and the first step is educating consumers. 


